
 
 

AT NO TIME DURING THE EXAMS SHOULD STUDENTS HAVE A MOBILE PHONE OR ANY OTHER 
ELECTRONIC DEVICE WITH THEM IN THE HALL. EVEN IF SWITCHED OFF. POSSESSION OF 
UNAUTHORISED ITEMS COULD RESULT IN DISQUALIFICATION FROM THE CURRENT EXAM AND 
OVERALL QUALIFICATION. ALL EXAMS UNLESS OTHERWISE SPECIFIED ARE TO BE COMPLETED IN 
BLACK INK. USE OF GEL PENS IS PROHIBITTED. 

Year 11 students in Our Lady and St. Patrick’s College, Knock will sit GCSE exams in a number of subjects. 
The number of exams taken will be determined by your subject choices. 

 
English Language, English Literature, Geography, Maths, History, Technology and Double Award Science 
are just some of the subjects completing a module at the end of Year 11. 
 
Students will be entered by their teacher and receive an individual examination timetable detailing the 
times and dates of their exams in February. 

 
Fees 

Students should note that the College pays the fees the first time they sit their exams. If a student fails to 
turn up for an exam, the College will still be expected to pay for that exam. It is important therefore that 
candidates inform the College if they are unable to sit an exam. Students will be asked to provide medical 
evidence to explain their absence. If a doctor’s letter is not provided, the student will be required to pay 
the exam fee. 

 
Results 

Summer 2024 GCSE module results will be available for collection in the College Hall from 8.30am - 
10.00am on Thursday, 22nd August 2024.  
 
Post Results Services 

The College offers various Post Results Services. Further information will be supplied with Results. 

 

 


